## Antique Automobile Club of America



VERNON L. NASH ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF FAIRBANKS

Vol. 3 No. 9

Nov. 9, 1986

Not much news, as the year winds down, but a few things.

Don't forget the next meeting, to be on Nov. 20th. Its at the home of:

Ken and Bev Meyer 1532 10th Ave Fairbanks

Time will be 7:30

At this meeting, one of the serious and important topics to be covered will be a progress report on our

Christmas Party!!!

Marti Bradley was good enough to volunteer to chair the effort. She may well be asking for help, so be ready to lend a hand for one of our best times of the year (even if our old faithful autos are tucked away for winter). I will have the final info on this in next month's newsletter.

Last meeting was fun at the dredge. I'm sorry for those who couldn't attend—its a nice place, the food was good, and Roger Smith shared a lot of interesting info on the Mighty Riley's from across the sea. Quite a story, as so often we find upon delving into a subject.

For a different program, and to whet the appetites of all, at the next meeting, there is an assignment:

Each family group attending whose last name begins with a letter in the first half of the alpha et, bring half a pie. Those whose last names begin in the last half of the alphabet, bring a chunk of your favorite cheese. We can then sample various cheeses with various pies, enjoy the food, and discuss old things (autos, auto accessories, pomen, wine, etc).

See you all the 20th---

Chuff, chuff, chuff,